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OUT OF LUCK 

A sad sight. Tim Sahagun, left, and Fritz Corbin, right, coming out of the 
woods empty handed. They found Tim’s plane but it was about 60 feet up in 
a tree. Tim decided that since it seemed to be just sitting on a limb he would 
wait an see if the wind might dislodge it and let it fall to a lower level that 
would be easier to reach. This has happened before! If this doesn’t work it 
will mean a call to the tree service to have them climb up and retrieve it. Best 
of luck, Tim. 
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THE PRESIDENT’S CORNER 
 

We've have had a lot of nice days for 
flying so hope you all have been able 
to get out to the field and enjoy the 
weather and flying. 
 
Janet and I just returned from our 
trip to Glacier Park, Montana last 
month.  Great place to enjoy a vaca-
tion.  We did have excessive smoke in 
the air from the forest fires in Califor-
nia.  It's amazing that such a vast area 
was affected. 
 
Just a reminder to all our new mem-
bers ........ do not fly near or over the 
house located at the south-west corner 
of our flying field.  Places to fly are 
very hard to find so we all must re-
spect our neighbors.    Safety is of the 
up-most importance.  We also should 
keep our speed down when driving to 
and from the flying field.  We are real-
ly just guests out enjoying our hobby. 
 
At the October meeting the nominating com-
mittee for the 2022 Club officers will be 
formed.  The committee will be made up of 
the present officers.  The committee will 
nominate a slate of officers at the November 
meeting.  Anyone who would like to nomi-
nate another member may do it at this time.  
All those wishing to consider serving in one 
of the officer’s position, let me know so we 
can include them for consideration during 
the nomination process. 

 
We are going to continue having our Club 
meeting once a month on the second Tues-
day.  We'll meet at  10:00 AM.  You can 
come early and get some flying in then at 
10:00 AM we will pause the flying,  have our 
meeting then resume the flying.  Therefore, 
our next meeting will be held at the Flying 
Field, October 12 th at 10:00 AM. See you 
there. 
 
Happy Landings …........ John 

THE EDITOR’S NOTE PAD 
 
Due to weather and neighborhood business 
your Editor was not out at the field during 
September as much as he wanted, hence a 
shorter Newsletter. Hope this month will be 
better.  
 
The Club did not have a meeting in Septem-
ber but does plan to have one on October 
12th at 10 Am at the field. Hope you can 
make it. 
 
On the following page is a flyer for a Fun Fly 
in Web City on October 9th. It is enlighten-
ing to go to events at other Clubs and see 
their facilities and how they run things.  
 
Nothing new on our replacement shelter. 
Seems like everything is on backorder due 
to the pandemic. Maybe soon. 
 
Time to land for this month…………...ed. 

NEW MEMBER 
 

The Club gained a new member at the 
end of September. 
 
Our new member is Dan Coogan. Dan 
and wife Joyce live in Branson. 
 
Welcome to the Club, Dan we are 
pleased to have you join us.  
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TRI-LAKES R/C FLYING CLUB 
 

PRESIDENT 
JOHN WOODS 338-8419 

 
VICE-PRESIDENT 

GENE FUSON  538- 9346 
 

SECRETARY  
DON JOHNSON 779-5340 

 
TREASURER 

FRITZ CORBIN 272-1106 
 

SAFETY OFFICER 
GENE FUSON  538- 9346 

 
CO-FIELD MARSHAL 

BUD AUSTIN 320-1263 
FRITZ CORBIN 272-1106 

 
INSTRUCTORS 

BUD AUSTIN 320-1263 
JOHN  WOODS   338-8419 

THE NEXT CLUB MEETING 
WILL BE October 12, 2021, 
10:00AM, AT THE CLUB FLY-
ING FIELD. 

SAFETY  FIRST 
 
We have a few new faces at the fly-
ing field, and that is a good thing 
for our club. 
 
Most of these new folks already 
have a mentor/instructor that is 
taking good care of them by help-
ing them and teaching them to fly. 
The rest of us can also help these 
new members as needed. By that, I 
mean safety too. If you happen to 
see a new, or actually any, member 
of our club doing something that 
is a danger to himself or others, it 
is up to you to make them aware 
of their mistake. Older members 
should know all the rules, and new 
members should make themselves 
familiar with our rules. 
 
Bottom line, help each other fly 
safely, it is a lot more fun that way. 
 
See you at the field, 
Gene Fuson  


